
From: Diana Rich dianagrich@gmail.com
Subject: Candidacy

Date: September 7, 2022 at 7:54 AM
To: jillmforcouncil@gmail.com

Hi Jill. I’d like to make information on the five candidates running
for City Council available on my personal website. Do you have a
website link, or Facebook page, or another source of information I
could share with the public? I know that you’re scheduled to
participate in the September 21 candidate forum facilitated by the
League of Women Voters. My goal is to provide a way for members of the
public to inform themselves about all five candidates. Anything you
can offer to help serve that purpose would be much appreciated.
Thanks. Diana 

Sent from my iPhone


